
 

Monday 18th October 2021 

 

 

This week 

Learning through play 

This week the children have been learning about 

paramedics, we have spoken a lot about the role 

they play in helping during an emergency. 

The children have also enjoyed making bread and 

eattng it in school as part of their snack. 

MathsThis week the children have been problem 

solving and exploring different ways of making 

the numbers 1 2 and 3. We have also practised 

writing them. 

Phonics This week we have been learning the 

new sounds ‘o, c, k. We have practising writing 

the sounds using the rhymes. We, continue to 

work on rhyming words, fine motor skills and 

learning new vocabulary. 

    

We have also had a fire engine visit today 

to key in with our topic. 

 

 

 

 

Optional Home Work. 

It is always beneficial to read with your child 

3 times per week.  

 As talk time we would really love you to use 

some the following words with your child. 

any new 

work part 

take  get 

place made 
live where 

 
Green books and red words 

Please continue to practise reading and 

writing the words in the green book. The 

red words sent home are words that 

cannot be sounded out so it is important 

that your child learns these by sight. 

Repetition is key to learning these words. 

Thank you for all your support. 

 

 

 

 

   

 

Reminders: Please can you name your child’s 

belongings, we have an increasing number of jumpers 

and coats being left in school. We would like to be 

able to help you keep them, but can only do this if 

they are named. 

Thursday 21st October 2.30pm in the Hall 

We are excited to invite 1 audience member per 

family to come and listen to the children tell the 

story of ‘The Little Red Hen’.  Please can we ask 

for face masks to be worn and hand gel (provided) 

to be used, in order to keep everyone safe. 

 

 

Diary dates 

Thursday 21st October- Little Red Hen performance 

Friday 22nd October- parent Consultations/space 

dome 

Half term- 25th October  

Inset Day – Monday 1st November 

School Returns- Tuesday 2nd November. 

Every Friday – Fun Fit Friday, please send your 

children to school in sportswear and trainers. 

. 

 


